
 

 
"The Mission of the North East School District is to Nurture and Empower lifelong learning and responsible citizenship" 

 
"The Vision of the North East School District is to be an exemplary educational community by developing  

knowledge and skills to positively influence a changing world" 

 

 

 

 

December 20, 2023 

 

 

Happy Holidays Grape Pickers Families! 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we would like to wish each one of you a very Merry Christmas, 

Happy Holidays, and Happy New Year.   Please keep our military families in your thoughts and spread 

kindness and grace this holiday season. 

 

This is a reminder that students will have an early dismissal on Friday, December 22, 2023.   Middle 

and high school students will be dismissed at 11:05 a.m.  Erie County Technical School afternoon 

students will have classes on December 22, 2023; a shuttle bus will be provided. 

The Elementary Center parent pick-up will be as follows: 

 

1. Adults picking up children from the Earle C. Davis Primary School ONLY will report to the 

pool parking lot for pick-up beginning at 11:45 a.m.; 

2. Adults picking up children from BOTH the Earle C. Davis Primary School AND the 

Intermediate Elementary School (siblings) will report to the pool parking lot for pick-up 

beginning at 12:00 p.m.; and, 

3. Adults picking up children from the Intermediate Elementary School ONLY will report to the 

pool parking lot for pick-up beginning at 12:15 p.m. 

4. Elementary Center walkers will be dismissed at 12:00 p.m. 

 

The campus and buildings will be closed beginning Friday, December 22, 2023, after dismissal and 

school will resume on Tuesday, January 2, 2024.  If you have any questions, please contact your child’s 

school or the district office. 

 

“Every Piece Matters” in NE and we appreciate all you do to support our children, teachers, 

administration, and staff.    

 

Many wishes for a safe holiday and a very Happy New Year! 

 

  
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 

 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                           Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
Mr. Brian Emick, Assistant to the Superintendent                                                         Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 


